
Happy Mother's Day 
On Sunday, May 8th, we celebrate Mother's Day to show our gratitude to mothers and the many 

contributions that they have made to better the lives of our children, families, and the communities 

where we live. We make it a point to spend time with our mother, talk with her, think about her, and 

find moments to be thankful for all that she has done to better our own lives. Although Mother's Day 

is only celebrated once a year, we should treat every day as Mother's Day and be thankful for our 

mother's teachings, unconditional love, guidance, understanding and continuous supportl 

Head Start/Early Head 
Start Re-Enrollment 
Parents/Guardians, 

It's Re-Enrollment time! The Family Engagement Team at Educare and Cummings have been 

working hard over the past few months assisting families with gathering the necessary 

documents and signatures needed to ensure that children who are returning to Educare or 

Cummings next year are placed in a classroom. If you have not done so already, please talk 

with Katelyn Broughton or your Family Engagement Enrollment Specialist to review and 

update your child's file ASAP. Katelyn can be reached at 810-600-5459. This must be done 

to ensure your child's placement for the 2022-2023 school year at Educare & Cummings. 

Thank you! 

Kindergarten Open Enrollment 
Kindergarten Enrollment at all Flint Community Schools Elementary Buildings!! Parents who 

attend any of the open registration events will receive a golden ticket and entered in our 

K-Round Up drawings taking place on May 17th and May 19th. This event is for

drawings taking place on May 17th and May 19th. This event is for all scholars in the 

Flint Community starting Kindergarten Fall 2022. Enrollment is "On-Going" at the Office 

of Centralized Enrollment, 923 East Kearsley Street, Flint, Ml 48503. Pre-Kindergarten 

registration information available at all FCS Elementary buildings. 
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Meet the 
Educare Family! 
KENDRA CONLEY-PETERS 

Kendra has been working as a Co-teacher at 
Educare Flint for 4 years. Some of her favorite 
things include shopping, the color purple and the 
spring season. Kendra's absolute favorite food is 
Mexican! If she had a superpower, she would 
want to be able to read mind so that she can 
know what people are thinking at all times, or be 
invisible. What an awesome super power to have! 

"My favorite part about working at Educare 

Flint is the lesson planning and getting to do 

them with the class." 

From Our 
Executive Director 

JA'NELJAMERSON 

We should treat every day as Mother's Day; however, it is 

one of the best opportunities of the year to teach your 

children to respect their mom and to thank her in some 

small way for all that she does! Can you think of some 

things to celebrate the mother figures in your family? 

Here are some ideas to celebrate her: 

• Make a card

• Bring breakfast in bed

• Draw a picture 

• Write a letter 

• Make a special gift

Now is also the time for re-enrollment. Please be sure to 
enroll your child for the 2022-2023 school year! 




